

SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET	
23/07/2021
Dear Parent / Carer,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 5 will be starting the year with a brand new project ‘Space Roamers’. In this science led project, children will be exploring the wider universe and using their learning about the solar system to design a space robot. As a part of this, we have organised an astrodome experience which will take place in school. Children will be able to go into the astrodome to experience ‘space’ and have a talk given by an expert. This will take place on Wednesday 8th September in the school hall. 
	Event Name
	Astrodome



	Event Organiser
	Mrs Booth



	Date
	8/09/2021



	Cost
	£5.30




	Additional Requirements/information
	
n/a






	Medical Information
	Please inform us if your child has any known allergies.
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and complete a medical form.




Yours sincerely,
Mrs Booth
Year 5 Phase Leader

